

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative

Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4891

November 7, 2012

Steve & Cindy Oster 1830 Wagner Road Geneva, IL 60510

Dear Mr. Oster,

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous donation of numerous cases of Pediasure which amounts to a donation of approximately \$450. I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization on behalf of your son, Josh. As you are well aware, gifts like your enable us to assist other families with the expense of daily feedings. You can rest assured that they are already put to good use! We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation.

/ !' .//

Executive Director